
 
March 28, 2024 

 
David R. Eichenthal 
Executive Office of the President 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue NW 
Washington, DC 20500 
David.R.Eichenthal@who.eop.gov 
 
Re: Annual Report to the President of No-Knock Entries by Special Agents of the Federal 

Housing Finance Agency Office of Inspector General (FHFA-OIG) 
 
Dear Mr. Eichenthal, 
 
This report responds to section 10(c) of Executive Order 14074, which calls for the heads of 
Federal law enforcement agencies to issue annual reports to the President – and to post those 
reports publicly – setting forth the number of no-knock entries that occurred pursuant to judicial 
authorization; the number of no-knock entries that occurred pursuant to exigent circumstances; 
and disaggregated data by circumstances for no-knock entries in which a law enforcement officer 
or other person was injured in the course of a no-knock entry. 
 
From May 1, 2022, through March 28, 2024, FHFA-OIG did not use any no-knock warrants in 
support of our investigations and did not participate in any no-knock warrants in support of any 
other law enforcement agencies. 
 
FHFA-OIG will continue to monitor this activity and report it annually at the start of each fiscal 
year, beginning October 2024.  This report will be posted on FHFA-OIG’s external website, at 
www.fhfaoig.gov/notices. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brian Tomney 
Inspector General 
FHFA-OIG 
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